March 4, 1969

NSA REVIEWED 13-Sep-2011: NSA REVIEW COMPLETED

DOS REVIEWED 21 SEP 2011 DECLASSIFIED FOR RELEASE IN FULI

Dear General Carter:

I want to thank you for agreeing to detail Dave McManis to my staff. He has caught the cadence of our operation without missing a step and has proved to be a tremendous help to Colonel Haig and myself.

I hope to break my bureaucratic chains one of these days and take you up on your kind invitation to visit the Anagram Inn. A first-hand knowledge of your capabilities will be most useful.

Sincerely,

15/

Heary A. Kissinger

Lieutenant General Marshall S. Carter Director National Security Agency Fort George G. Meade Maryland 20755



NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755

DIRECTOR

14 February 1969

Mr. Henry A. Kissinger Assistant to the President for National Security Affairs The White House Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Kissinger:

I was most happy to have the opportunity to bring you up to date on the activities of the U. S. cryptologic community and the part that the National Security Agency plays in this major intelligence effort. This letter extends more formally my invitation to you and Colonel Haig to visit us here at "Anagram Inn" whenever you can shake loose. We can gear your visit to your convenience, and I suggest that an 0930 arrival, with a luncheon at 1230, and departure at 1400 would be about as much as we could hope for in light of your tremendous responsibilities. We are most anxious to show you the magnitude of our operations and the highly technical facilities we have available to perform them. A telephone call from Colonel Haig is all that is necessary to make the arrangements.

This also confirms my agreement to detail Dave McManis on a full-time basis to your staff. He is a highly competent young officer of high potential, and I am certain will serve you well.

Thank you again for giving so much of your time to me.

Faithfully yours,

MARSHALL S. CARTER
Lieutenant General, U. S. Army

Baranau & Caul